Instructions: This form is meant to be administered on the first day of classes. Please note that not everyone will have answers to all these questions, but it is still important to give everyone the opportunity to share their name and pronouns.


What name is written on the roster?



Is there another name you prefer to go by?



Who can I use your preferred name with? Other professors, in class, administration, parents, etc.



Is there anyone I should not use your preferred name with? Other professors, in class, administration, parents, etc.



What pronouns do you use?



Who can I use your pronouns with? Other professors, in class, administration, parents, etc.



Is there anyone I should not use these pronouns with? Other professors, in class, administration, parents, etc. If so, what pronouns should I use? 



Would you like to set up a meeting to talk about ways I can support you?



What is your favorite food? (Or add any random question)



Is there anything else you would like to add?
